
PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE 
 

CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT 
AN APPLICATION FOR A CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT FOR 

  

ALSOP AUTO BODY  

8664 St. Charles Rock Road  

 
HAS BEEN FILED WITH THE ST. JOHN CITY COUNCIL.  

THE PUBLIC HEARING WILL BE HELD ON  

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 18, 2024 AT 6:30 PM, 2ND FLOOR,  
IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBERS OF THE  

ST. JOHN MUNICIPAL CENTER LOCATED AT 

8944 ST. CHARLES ROCK ROAD.  


